
From:  < @bsigroup.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 9:08 AM 
To: Dockrell, Martin <Martin.Dockrell@dhsc.gov.uk>; ,  
< @dhsc.gov.uk> 
Cc:  < @bsigroup.com> 
Subject: RE: BSI/JUUL PAS 8555: Steering Group overview and invite -- DHSC 
 
Hi Martin 
 
Thanks for your e-mail. Apologies for any confusion and thanks for letting us know. 
 
Kind regards 

 




